City of Martensdale
Special City Council Meeting
August 27, 2018

Meeting called to order by Mayor Prichard.

Members present: Jeri Jo Dudney, Nathan Wheeldon, Ryan Baker and Scott Henson.

Members absent: Robert Wetzler.

Attorney John Judisch was present.

The purchase of this special meeting was to set a policy for fees for open record or FOIA request. The city attorney stated he was prepare a resolution for the Sept.
meeting to charge for fees for copying or scanning electronic files for request. The attorney-discussed fees that would be needed up front as a down payment for the
records. The city attorney told the city council that future requests could go through his office and then he would let the person responsible for what records are needed.
John Judisch presented laws that are discussed during some of the city council meetings. He will email a copy of this document to the city council and bring hard copies
to the Sept. meeting. He also stated that any open record or FOIA requests should now be included with the minutes. The city attorney said if any motion do not have all
city council members agreeing, a roll call vote should be taken from now on showing who voted and who did not.

John Judisch is preparing a resolution between the City and the fire department for the 1935 fire truck and will be on the Sept. 2018 agenda.

There was discussion regarding previous vandalism in the City with a juvenile. There was discussion about a resident who is on the Sex Offender Registry. The
resident, however, is exempt from the school and day care law.

There was discussion regarding the fire dept. responding to a car fire that had been started by the owner. The fire dept. was then called to clean up the street. The city
attorney stated that if the individual was charged for starting the fire, the City can ask for restitution for the costs incurred to clean the area up.

There was discussion regarding the rescue dept. being called to a home for a possible drug call, the resident stated they had a bad meth experience.

J.J. Dudney stated that Q3 Contracting was unloading skid loader on the newly resurfaced street and damaged it. Mayor Prichard will check to see if Bob knew about this
incident.

A letter has been sent to a resident to remove a junk vehicle that has been sitting in their front yard.

N. Wheeldon made a motion to adjourn; seconded by J. Dudney. On a roll call vote: Henson, Aye; Wheeldon, Aye; Baker, Aye; Dudney, Aye. Mayor Prichard declared
the motion carried unanimously.
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